
Announcements for Tuesday, January 15, 2019 

- Our JROTC program would like your help in congratulating two of their cadets.  Isabella 

Camero & Philip McFarlane were selected out of 250 cadets nationwide to have a chance to 

earn their private pilot’s license this summer.  The Flight Academy Scholarship is valued at 

$20,000 and both cadets can earn up to 12 college credit hours.  Please congratulate them if 

you see them! 

 

- The Be The Change Campaign has officially kicked off.  Math classes will be collecting change 

until Friday and the money raised will help Blessings in a Backpack.  The winning teacher will 

receive donuts for ALL Math classes. 

 

- BT United Way is hosting a toiletry drive. Bring in toiletries for service hours. Please drop off 

your items before or after school in Ms. Tugya’s room, room 725. 

 

- Seniors will be able to vote on our 2019 Prom theme during all lunches tomorrow.  Please find 

the prom table in the courtyard to vote! 

 

- If you are interested in applying for the 2020 yearbook staff, download an application or see 

Ms. Irwin in Room 845. Applications are due by Friday, January 18th. 

 

 

 

  

 

 


